
From: Brandon Philips
Sent: Saturday, December 1, 2018 11:48:14 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Chan, Donald (REG)
Cc: osv@carlhage.com; Jerdonek, Chris (REG); roan.kattouw@gmail.com; tonyw@acm.org
Subject: Re: TAC meeting on Dec 6
 
I will be unable to make it. As a status update I researched tooling and started doing training 
data labeling based on the scanned ballots here https://github.com/philips/tensorflow-san-
francisco-ballot-scanning

Brandon

On Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 2:23 PM Chan, Donald (REG) <donald.chan@sfgov.org> wrote:

TAC members
 

Remember that your Dec mtg has moved up to next Thursday and not the 2nd 
Thursday…   agenda forthcoming.
 
Don Chan, Secretary
San Francisco Elections Commission
 
Web: http://sfgov.org/
Twitter: https://twitter.com/
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